
From: nancyaway 
Sent: March 5, 2021 10:55 AM 
To: ZZG-COUNCIL <zzg-council@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Iannicca, Nando <nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca>; Crombie, Bonnie <mayor@mississauga.ca>; 
Stephen Dasko <stephen.dasko@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: 413 

Good day 
As a parents and long time resident of Peel I vehemwntly oppose any support of the 413. 
I am appalled that the Provincial government is even considering the possibility of highway expansion. 
This totally disregard any environmental protection policies and is a blatant attack on our environment 
and our democratic values. 

The greenbelt is a valuable and fought for resource which must be protected as well as expanded 
without any possibility of development. 
Please protest the shortsighted idea of the 413 highway knowing that it is a ridiculous and greedy idea 
with no consideration of our environment or citizens. A Federal Environmental Assessment is a wise 
response to the proposal. 

In frustration 

Nancy Simpson 

Sent from my Galaxy 

March 5, 2021
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